
 

 

 

 

 

Port land Lace  Soc ie ty  

Officers 2023 
President:  
Beverly Davis 
32697 S Meridian Rd 
Woodburn, OR 97071 
503-634-2540 
mrpib@earthlink.net 
 
Vice President: 
Lynda Libby 
13012 NE 68th Ave. 
Vancouver, WA 98686 
360-903-4914 
LyndaLibby@comcast.net 
 
Demos:  
Jackie Nissen 
3121 Juniper Dr. 
Newberg, OR 97132 
503-550-1257 
jacknis@comcast.net 
 
Secretary: 
LeAnn Smith 
2020 SW Leewood Dr 
Aloha, OR 97003 
503-896-6471 
leann.adele@frontier.com 
 
Treasurer:  
Joyce Clow 
PO Box 538  
Sheridan, OR 97378 
503-351-5379 
joclow2002@yahoo.com 
 
Librarian:                       
Beverly Davis 
32697 S Meridian Rd 
Woodburn, OR 97071 
503-634-2540 
mrpib@earthlink.net 
 
Newsletter Editor: 
Jean Reeves 
1359 S Ginger Ct 
Cornelius, OR 97113 
503-737-9712 
bjeanr@outlook.com 
 
WEB: 
Lynda Libby 
LyndaLibby@comcast.net 

Our meetings are the 1st Thurs. of the month, 10:00-12:00, at the Winona Grange  
located at 8340 Seneca Street, Tualatin OR 97062 
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Details for Calendar Items: 
Wednesdays      - Pauline Zietz’sfor Lace Instruction and/or just making lace 10 am to noon. 
   24012 NE 132nd Ave., Battle Ground WA 98604 
 
2nd Sat of the month -  Willamette Heritage Center  Mill building 2nd Floor Open Space 10 am to noon. 
 
3rd Sat of the Month  -  Oregon Trail Lacemakers of Eugene meeting is 1:00 to 4:00 pm  
                                         Willamette Oaks Retirement Living, 455 Alexander Loop, Eugene, OR 97401 
 
Last Sat of the month  -  Oregon Country Lacemakers (OCL) meet at 111 NE 3rd St., McMinnville, OR 
                                          First Fed. Building,  across the corner from the bank.  9:30 to 11:30 am                

 

 

Calendar of Coming Events: 
 
FEB 2023 
 
Feb  - 1, 8, 15, 22   Wednesday Lace at Pauline’s  10am to noon 
 
Feb  -  2  Portland Lace Society meeting  10am to noon 
 
Feb  -  11  2nd Saturday at the Mill    10am to noon 
 
Feb  -  17— 20  Winter Lace, Costa Mesa CA 
 
Feb  -  25  Last Saturday  -  Oregon Country Lacemakers, McMinnville, OR 
  9:30 am to 11:30 am 
 
MAR 
 
Mar  -  1, 8, 15, 22  Wednesday Lace at Pauline’s  10am to noon 
 
Mar  -  2  Portland Lace Society meeting  10am to noon 
 
Mar  -  11  2nd Saturday at the Mill    10am to noon 
 
Mar  -  25  Last Saturday  -  Oregon Country Lacemakers, McMinnville, OR 
  9:30 am to 11:30 am 
 
APR 
 
Apr  -  5,  12, 19, 26  Wednesday Lace at Pauline’s  10am to noon 
 
Apr  -  6  Portland Lace Society meeting  10am to noon 
 
 
It is nice that we can meet again and fill in some dates on our calendar.  Just re-
member to follow the State of Oregon mask requirements if there are any. Please 
feel free to continue to wear masks if you are more comfortable with them. We just 
need to keep aware as things can change quickly.. 
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12/1/22 PLS Meeting Minutes 
 
Bev called the meeting to order with 12 present. 
 
Treasurer’s report (Joyce was waylaid by weather, so she 
emailed the info to me): checking account is at $3,680.06. 
Investment balance will be reported at a future date. 
 
Demo: Tuesday, 12/20, 5:30 – 8:00. Magic At the Mill 
(Mission Mill), in Salem. Let Bev know if you will be there. 
 
Louise’s Milanese and Bucks class in March is almost full; if 
you want to register, let Bev know right away. 
 
Please remember to keep track of your demo hours, including 
prep and travel. 
 
As she downsizes, Alice has kindly donated many of her sur-
plus lace books to the PLS library. Bev brought a batch for us 
to see and check out, and there’s another batch coming next 
month.  Thank you, Alice! 
 
Mark your calendars: Saturday, May 20 will be our annual 
Lace Day, held at the Winona Grange in Tualatin. 
 
Meeting adjourned for show-and-tell. 
 
The link for the Guiding Star pattern that Bev showed us is: 
https://lesleyslace.blogspot.com/ 
Bev increased the pricking 150%.  
Lesley Williams has many other patterns, Louise West sells 
them in her online store: https://
shop.louisewestlacedesign.co.uk/collections/patterns-by-
lesley-f-williams 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
LeAnn Smith 
============================================ 

 
Anna made another picture 
for a gift.  Her friend is a 
bird person so this little bird 
in the nest is just the ticket 
for a birthday present. 
 
Looks almost like embroi-
dery, but she does it all with 
bobbin lace.  Nicely framed 
too. 
 
My Flanders practice piece 

showing off my Hedgehog 
pillow cover.   
 
Maria’s daughter makes 
these. 

1/5/2023 PLS Minutes 
 
Bev called the meeting to order with 16 present. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Checking has $3,734.21. 
 
LeAnn will be doing a presentation on lace for the Northwest 
Regional Spinners and Fiber Arts group on Saturday. 
 
Our February and April meetings will have another group 
upstairs, but it will not affect us. 
 
Lynda will be leading the travel pillow construction class after 
the February meeting. The cost is $20 for materials and she 
has emailed a supply list. Email her if you are interested. 
 
Louise’s class in March is full – we’re all looking forward to 
attending. 
 
Meeting adjourned for show and tell. 
 
The knitted knockers pattern has changed; Pauline has the 
new one and Jean will either publish it in the newsletter or 
email it to us. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
LeAnn Smith 
 
============================================ 

 
 
Here is a little pre-
view of the stars 
Beverly worked on 
all year and donated 
to her church for 
their holiday decora-
tions.   
 
The whole article 
will be sent in a sepa-
rate document so it 
can be enjoyed all on 
its own. 
 
Several of us went on 
a little field trip to 
visit the stars in per-
son.  Very impres-
sive.  
 

While taking pictures of the stars 
her husband got one of her in the 
Russian Lace jacket.  

 
One of her 
stars found 
an angel to 
pal up with. 
 
IOLI will 
have the 
article next 
time too. 
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PORTLAND LACE SOCIETY 
   

MEMBERSHIP FORM  -  Dues run from January 1st to December 31st 
Dues = $20 Annual  

PLEASE return this form with your payment:  ______ New _____ Renewal 
 

NAME: ___________________________________________________  PHONE: ____________________ 
 
ADDRESS: ________________________________________________  E-MAIL: ____________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________  Send Payment to: 
           Jean Reeves 
__________________________________________________________   1359 S. Ginger Ct 
            Cornelius, OR 97113 
 
 
Dues paid after October will extend for the following year.   You may join anytime! 

We had a good time at Magic at the Mill.  Lots of 
people came by.  They were busy all night. 
 
      Sherilynn, Carol, Beverly  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  > 
 
You can tell from the big smiles that they were hav-
ing a great time being out and about . 
 
Lots of bobbins flying with their twist, cross, twist….  
 
Pauline and her mom wearing their lace scarves. 
 

 
 
Great way to display 
your fan Jackie. 
 
We had a tatter with 
her little bag of tricks 
to show.  
Thanks Mary 
 
I was there with my 
laptop working with 
Beverly on her star 
article and taking pic-
tures.  Jean 



TO: 

 
Jean Reeves 
1359 S Ginger Ct 
Cornelius, OR 97113 

           Feb  -  Mar 2023  

OIDFA Congress News 
 

This is one of the beautiful pieces being 
offered at the OIDFA congress. 
 
Carol and Beverly are making their plans 
and signing up to be there.  I’m waiting 
for them to come home and share this 
with us. 
 
There are lots of Zoom classes being 
offered.  I’ve been lookimg and changing 
my mind about what I want to do and 
can’t seem to make up my mind.   
 
If you are interested, I suppose it is best 
to get signed up right away.  The class 
descriptions, requirements and teacher 
biographies are online. 
 
If you are not a member of OIDFA you 
can join online and then sign up for a 
class. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anna doesn’t just make pictures.  She likes those beautiful French 
books and here is a very nice Torchon piece from one of those. 
 
Lots of work.  Well done Anna. 
 
Judy did a project from the USB Starts and Finishes.  Looks like she 
got it just right. 


